
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

After half term, Class K are going on a school trip to Martin Mere. 

The trip will take place on Tuesday 14th March.  

We will be leaving school promptly at 9:00am and will return to school 

by 3pm.  

Children need to be in full school uniform but they may wear their 

trainers. Please provide children with a packed lunch in a carrier bag 

that is clearly named. Bring bottled drinks in disposable containers. 

Please no fizzy drinks or sweets.   

Martin Mere is a fantastic place to visit; during our visit the children 

will observe, identify and classify animals and participate in pond 

dipping. They will also have a guided tour of the centre and visit the 

play area – weather permitting.   

Children do not need to bring any money with them, as we will not be 

visiting the gift shop.  

This trip is being funded entirely by the PTFA so no payment is 

required. Please complete the following reply slip to give permission 

for your child to attend the trip to Martin Mere. 

Many Thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Kendall 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Martin Mere on 

Tuesday 14th March.  

 

Parent of ___________________________________________ 

 

Signed________________________ Date _________________ 


